
 

Life and Work – March 7, 2021 
 

NOTICE: St James Annual Congregation Meeting will be held on Sunday March 21 at 2:00 pm.  Due to 
COVID restrictions, this will be a virtual meeting. 2020 Annual Reports will be available shortly and Information 
on how to access the meeting will be forthcoming.  We will be attempting to connect with as many members as 
possible but if you are aware of members who do not have internet access, please pass on the information. To 
avoid duplicate (or more) contact, please advise the church office by email or telephone, the names of those 
you have contacted. 
 
Thank you    
Marilyn Adams 
Chair 
 
Congratulations to Rebecca Pike who has been accepted to be Commissioned as a Diaconal Minister once 
her studies are completed in April following her final interview with United Church officials held recently. 
 
Condolences are extended to Lorraine King (mother) and Kirsten Harris (niece) on the passing of Wayne 
King January 11, 2021 following an extended illness. A private funeral service took place from the Carnell 
Memorial Chapel on January 14, 2021. 
 
Condolences are extended to the family of Rita Dawe on her passing at Tiffany Village on February 22, 
2021. Rita was a longstanding member of St. James and the UCW. 
 
Office Administrator:  We announce with regret the recent resignation of Mehakdeep Kaur who has decided 
to further her education.  We are very sorry to see her go but wish her well in all future endeavours. Please 
note church office hours will be Monday to Friday from 10:00 am to noon for the next few weeks. 
 
 


